
Public Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on Licenses and Inspections of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 18, 2009, at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear 

testimony on the following item:

An Ordinance amending Subcode "P" (The Philadelphia Plumbing Code) of Title 

4 of The Philadelphia Code ("The Philadelphia Building Construction And 

Occupancy Code") by providing for the use of ABS plastic pipe and PVC plastic 

pipe, under certain terms and conditions.
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Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Licenses and Inspections, 

open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item.

Patricia Rafferty

Chief Clerk
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